
 

NKS NewsFlash 37 
May 3, 2012 

 
 

 
Welcome to our new, improved website at www.nks.org 
 
NKS welcomes you to the new, improved website, at the same old familiar address: 
 
www.nks.org
 
Here you will find the latest news, seminars, presentations and much more. We also have a new, fully 
searchable report's database, which covers all NKS publications, right from the beginning of NKS! User 
friendliness has been the keyword when designing the new page; easy to navigate and visually attractive 
with more pictures. We hope you will enjoy the new pages! 

 
 

This NewsFlash together with additional information on NKS and its activities can be found on www.nks.org.  
The NKS Secretariat can be contacted on nks@nks.org.  
To unsubscribe to NKS NewsFlashes, please contact the NKS Secretariat.    
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